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1000 WATTS e 1440 KC

1604 West 1l4th gStreet
Little Rock, Ark.
January 4, 1958

Mre Maurice W. Nittler
2818 So. Cherokes
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler,

This is in acknowledgement of your DX letter con-
cerning reception of our station December 24, 1957.

We are pleased to hear from yon and from the locks
of your letter, you did have very good reception. A check of our
program log and in conversation with our announcsere....we can fully
verify your reception.

Since I have had the plsasure of visiting Engle-
wood several years ago, 1t also gave me a pleasureable feeling to
hear from you.

Thank you again for your letter, and '7388! to
you and yours.

sincerply yours,

Lﬁﬂ ' Vbt
Paul He Dorain
Asst Mgre & Program Director
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